
 

 

 

SkoolBag App 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To ensure our school community has up to date access to important school information, we have now 

set up a SkoolBag App. The app provides parents and carers with a convenient way to receive instant 

school notifications including emergency alerts, specific grade and group reminders and changes to 

routines. 

We will continue to use the school Facebook page to celebrate student learning and achievements at 

Cronulla Public School and SkoolBag will be used as our primary parent communication for day-to-

day changes.  

Once you have downloaded the App, make sure you click on GROUPS and subscribe to the 

appropriate school groups to receive relevant information to your child/children.  

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the office. 

 

Trent Bridgland  

Principal 

  


